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07 February 2018 
 
Reminder about the deadline for orders for Mother’s Day lunch  
 
You are invited to join us for our Mother’s Day lunch on Friday 09 
March. 

 
Our special menu is roast beef dinner followed by chocolate muffin. 
Quorn is available instead of beef.  Meals cost £3.50. 

 
Mother’s Day lunches will be served in the school hall and the dining 
room.  Children will be able to eat their lunch with their mam.  If 
children do not have contact with their mam they are welcome to invite 
a special female from their family, such as an aunt or grandma.  We can 
only accommodate one guest per family. 
 
Reply slips and payment of £3.50 must be returned to school by Friday 
09 February.  Please avoid disappointment by ensuring we receive your 
order and payment by Friday.  Food has to be ordered on Friday 09 
February so we are not able to accept any bookings after this date with 
no exceptions.   
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Miss Chappell 
Headteacher 
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